
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Sherburn News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  
93.98% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 85% 
 
Class 2: 97.14% 
 
Class 3: 97.27% 
 Well done to Class 3 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
next week!  

Individual Attendance News 
Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner:  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

George L 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
 

Dear parents and Carers  
I’ve been really impressed with the children this week for showing a huge effort 
and  great resilience when learning. There has been some beautiful writing published 
this week with amazingly creative illustrations to go with it. There have been some 
proud  children and teachers this week!  
Have a lovely weekend 
Jo  

 

Friday 3rd February 2023 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Class 1 
All of reception for 
super knowledge on 

feelings 
 

 
And 

Casey  
For persevering with 
challenges when 
they arrive 
 

Class 2 
Thalia 

For fantastic 
contributions and 
ideas when planning 
our letter about 
plastic pollutions 

And 
Jake 

For great independent 
writing 

Class 3 
Phoebe 

For showing great 
pride in her work at 
all times 

 
And 

Sapphire 
For being respectful 
and kind at all times 

Class 1 
 

Samuel 
 

For being resilient 
when getting ready 
for forest school 

 
 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

Brooke 
 
For showing great 
listening and 
participation when 
using Kelly Kettles 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

Mckenzie 
 

For showing how to 
use the loppers 
correctly 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 

Class 1 
Aryan 

For being super 
speedy in phonics 
 

And 
Leo 

For super 
participation across 
all areas of the 
curriculum 
 

Class 2 
Ethan 

For showing great 
resilience when 
faced with 
assessments this 
week 

And 
Isla 

For writing the most 
beautiful letter to 
fight plastic 
pollution 
 

Class 3 
Jack 

For always being so 
polite and well 
mannered to his 
friends 

And 
Izzy 

For showing pride in 
her work during our 
water cycle 
explanation 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  School Closes: Friday February 10th at 3.15pm  

 
Half Term: Monday February 13th -Friday February 17th  

 
School Opens: Monday February 20th  

 
Term Ends for Easter: Friday March 31st.  

 
 
 

  

 
 

 
We were excited for our new topic of the three little pigs, we have looked in detail at 
the story, recreated the story using puppets and spent a lot of time trying to build the 
pigs houses that are safe and strong. We spent a long time designing and creating houses 
using junk modelling. We added nets to the chimneys, bars to the windows and made 
extra walls to keep the wolf out. 
 

 
 

Our Learning This Week……Nursery 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

In science this week we have looked at waterproof materials, we made our own boats 
and tested them in the water to see if they would stay afloat. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
This week Class 2 have listened to the story "Who swallowed Stanley?". 
They then wrote some beautiful letters to different people about plastic pollution, 
telling them how they can help and why it is so important to prevent plastic in the sea at 
all costs! The children have also enjoyed the new furniture in the reading area where 
they can read books together.  
 

 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Assessment week- the children have all worked so hard this week during their 
assessments. Well done. Music- this week we have become composers and made our own 
music to go alongside a clip from ‘A Close Shave’ - Wallace and Gromit.  
Art- we are looking at different types of abstract and real artwork.  
English- this week we have written letters based around the story ‘Somebody swallowed 
Stanley’ raising awareness of litter pollution.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 3 
 

Com 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility……  
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 
admin@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk  

 
 If your concerns are out of school hours or in 

the holidays, please phone  
North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST)  
01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999.  
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